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Eastside TNT November 10, 2020 Meeting Minutes  

Facilitator Sharon Sherman  
Attendees:  Ken Garno, David Kirby, Beverly Griffin, Paul Harvey, Councilmember Joe Driscoll, Tony 
Gigliotti, Marilyn Zaleon, Cydney Johnson, Stephen Waldron, Shavel Edwards, Kerry Thirstin, Christine 
Body, Blake Carter (Assemblywoman Hunter community representative), Gloria Sage, Tim Rice, Mike 
LeFlair 

Meeting began at 6:34pm.   

October 13th, 2020 meeting minutes: Beverly Griffin motioned to approve the minutes as 
written, Ken Garno 2nd, all were in favor.   

Issues for District Representatives/Elected Officials/City Departments:   
Issue with debris on Meadowbrook sitting on the corner; DPW has not picked this up.  Hon. Joe 
Driscoll offered to look into the matter.  Questions were taken from the floor. 
jdriscoll@syrgov.net 

One Million Gallon Stormwater Capture Project: Christine Body, Assistant Director/Outreach ASLF 
Ms. Body provided a PowerPoint presentation regarding green infrastructure.  Questions were 
taken from the floor.  christine.body@aslf.org 

TNT City-wide Board Director Update:  Tina Zagyva stated that the Special Project guidelines, 
timeline and forms are now available on the TNT website. The board of directors added a 
caveat that each sector must use $500 for a membership outreach project.  The deadline to 
submit project proposals is January 31, 2021.  Any questions please email Tina Zagyva at 
TNTsyracuse@gmail.com 

TNT City-wide Board Director nomination: Ken Garno’s term expires the end of November.  
Ken nominated Beverly Griffin for the City-wide board director position, Paul Harvey 2nd. 

Facilitators: David Kirby resigned as facilitator.  David Kirby nominated Paul Harvey to fill a 
facilitator vacancy, Sharon Sherman 2nd, all were in favor. 

Announcements:   

 Westcott Leadership Roundtable is in need to raise around $40,000 for a new van for the 
WCC; any volunteers to help with ideas would be greatly appreciated.  

 There will not be a December meeting. 
 Later this month there will be a town hall for Assemblywoman Hunter.  There will be a 

variety of surveys available for the public to submit. 
 
   


